
Amsterdam, 9 January 2024

Recommendation letter for Apollonio Maiello

To whom it may concern,

Apollonio was a composition student at the Amsterdam Conservatory and he has
obtained his Masters degree successfully. During his master study he was a student
of mine for two years.
In those two years he has specialised his writing skills for different formation of
instrument groups and multi-disciplinary projects. His latest works were a
combination of difficult genres and techniques, in which he dealt with different
layers such as concept, libretto, vocal writing and instrumental colours.
Apollonio is a very talented artist who has developed himself strongly. He graduated
with a reLined language and showed great technical skill.

Furthermore, I know Apollonio is a hardworking, open, curious and humble artist
who is a great collaborator and will undoubtedly fit into the project.

Sincerely,

Meriç Artaç

Professor for classical composition at the Conservatorium van Amsterdam


